



14 September 2022

## Regional Memorandum

## PROFILING OF ORGANIZED CLASSES FOR K-3 LEARNERS

## To Schools Division Superintendents

- Relative to Memorandum DM-CI-2022-328, and in connection with the implementation
  of Mother Tongue Based Multilingual Education (MTB-MLE), the Bureau of Learning
  Delivery (BLD) through the Teaching and Learning Division (TLD) would like to request
  the field offices to populate the online survey regarding the profiling of organized classes
  for K-3 learners.
- 2. Elementary Schools are advised to accomplish the survey form through this link: <a href="https://bit.ly/3pV8omQ">https://bit.ly/3pV8omQ</a>.
- 3. For clarification and further inquiries, you may contact **Elaine T. Balaogan**, Education Program Supervisor at (02) 8681-7249 local 420.
- 4. Immediate dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

ATTY. ALBERTO T. ESCOBARTE, CESO II

Regional Director

cc: clmd/etb